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GNLU Alumni Talks 
 
Dear Ms Kelly Dhru  
 

 
 (Batch 2004-2009)   

Greetings from Gujarat National Law University, Gandhinagar.  
 
We thank you very much and appreciate you for your wonderful lecture for our Students on 12th January, 
2019 at the “Alumni Talks at GNLU” – series in GNLU campus.  
 
As Dean, External and Alumni Relations, I consider Alumni plays an important role to bridge GNLU and 
External Stakeholders to benefit GNLU students and legal academics at large.  
 
Your lecture on ‘Law and Ethics’, the discussions on contemporary issues and, finally creative answers to 
questions by students were highly appreciated.  
 
We wish you all success for your future endeavors.  
 
 
 

Best wishes, 
 
 
 

Dr K. Parameswaran. 
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